
Spring PTL

General Membership Meeting

May 25, 2021



Agenda

• Opening Prayer

• Introduction of  Current PTL Members

• Fall Minute Review

• Thank You Room Parents

• A Year in Review

• 2020-20201 Treasurer Report

• Nomination and Voting of  Board Members for 2021-2022

• Treasurer, Vice President and Secretary

• Open Floor

• Wrap up/Closing Prayer



Introduction 

of  Members

• Shannon Hall – President

• Lauren Brandenberg – Vice President

• Ingrid Evert – Treasurer

• Christine Wodzinski – Secretary

• Sandi Marvar – Time and Talent Coordinator

• Erin Springer – Scrip Coordinator

• Scott Kamm – Parent Work Session Coordinator

• Amy Hawkins – Fundraising Chair 



Fall Meeting Minute Review

• Held virtually via Zoom on Tuesday 9/15/20 at  6:30pm 

• 75 Participants

• Installation of  New Board Members

• PTL President – Shannon Hall  

• PTL Treasurer – Ingrid Evert

• Serving the 2020 – 21 & 2021 – 22 School Years 

• Spring Minute Review & Room Parents

• 2020 – 2021 Treasurer Report

• Fall Walk-a-thon Introduction

• Amazon Smile, Kroger Rewards, and Box Tops Introduction

• Overview of  SCRIP, Time and Talent, and Parent Work Session



Thank you Room Parents

For all you do,

The whole year through!



2020 – 2021 Room Parents

3s Preschool – Miss Bajawa

Jaclyn Goulding 

Anne-Catherine Dargis

4s Preschool – Miss Andrzejewski

Erin Zimmerman

Lynzi Seitz 

Kindergarten – Mrs. Wilson

Sandi Marvar

Erin Springer

3s Preschool – Miss Miscovich

Lindsey Heberer 

Aaron Heberer

4s Preschool – Mrs. Tyson

Katie Hollander 

Kelsey Ruder 

Kindergarten – Miss Cadeau

Molly Dorset 

Courtney Vander Werp 



2020 – 2021 Room Parents

1st Grade – Miss Pierce

Lora Eschmann

Allison Schroeder

2nd Grade – Mrs. Grams

Lauren Brandenburg

Katie Lucey 

Sara Kamm

3rd Grade – Miss Kern

Jenn Blanski

4th Grade – Miss Sellers

Sandi Marvar

Lauren Brandenburg

5th Grade – Mrs. Nimtz

Stacy Troska

Kim Lemke

6th Grade – Mrs. Stathakis

Jessica Siefker

Kirk Siefker

7th Grade – Mrs. Gaertner

Missy Macavage

Stacy Troska

8th Grade – Mrs. Spanos 

Anna Lewis

Maria Luhring

Amy Lanier



A Year in Review



First ever virtual Fall membership meeting 

• Monies fulfill the PTL budget

• Above the budget, we were able to purchase a new Smart Board, 
$2000 in iPads and refurbish the Teacher’s Lounge

• K-8 and 2 preschool classes received a pizza party for going above 
and beyond their class goal ($ raised)

• T-shirts sold instead of  shout outs as a way to include virtual learners

Walk-A-Thon – raised $22,000.

PTL Newsletter began going home monthly – first in 
print and then switched to an emailed version

2 SCRIP giveaways were held (New SCRIP Users 
Giveaway and Christmas Time Giveaway)

Christmas beverage cart provided for teachers and 
staff  in December



MOD Pizza fundraiser – brought in just over $150

Lunch provided for reaccreditation team.

• Funds over and above budget planning needs going to the school 
library

Spring Flower Sale brought in over $1000

PTL will begin supporting the library in the 2021-2022 school year 
with a line item specifically for library requests on the budget)

Teacher Appreciation week – “Roll out the Red 
Carpet” a success

Field Day support



2020-2021 Treasurer Report







Nomination and Voting of  New 

Members 



• Vice President – Meg Perrault

• Treasurer – Scot Lewis

• Secretary - TBD



Open Floor



Closing Prayer


